
You’re invited
Our First Community-Wide Education Session

THE ENGAGED BRAINS PROJECT
Pinehurst Resort (Carolina Hall)

WEDNESDAY, SEPT. 18
Luncheon (12 to 1 p.m.)

Training Event (1 to 5 p.m.)

Facilitators:
Karen D. Sullivan, PhD, ABPP – I CARE FOR YOUR BRAIN

Teepa Snow, OT – Positive Approach to Care®

Our philanthropic mission is to modernize
dementia care for patients and their caregivers.

The Engaged Brains Project provides an innovative 
and coordinated action plan to serve and provide 

compassionate care by trained community members.

Tuition, Lunch & Snacks
Courtesy of The Foundation of FirstHealth.

Will you join us?
RSVP to Carrie Frye

910.690.7570 | carrief@icfyb.com



Through The Foundation of FirstHealth’s fellowship,      
Dr. Sullivan is collaborating with renowned occupational 
therapist Teepa Snow and her Positive Approach to 
Care® on an initiative entitled The Engaged Brains 
Project.  The program focuses on a community-wide, 
person-centered approach to dementia education and 
care, with a goal of reducing the unnecessary distress 
and disability that has become synonymous with these 
diagnoses.

“The truth is that 
social isolation, 
stigma and 

boredom contribute 
more to dementia 
severity than does 
the underlying 
neurodegenerative 
disease. Once people 
understand that we have 
a lot more influence 
over the course of the 
dementias, they want to 
be more involved.”

–KAREN D. SULLIVAN, PHD, ABPP


